UNITED NATIONS

NATIONS UNIES

SECRTERY-GENERAL'S BULLETIN NO. 49

To: Members of the Staff of United Nations

Subject: 'TRANSFER OF NON-GOVERNMENTAL COMMUNICATIONS

Non-governmental communications, which have hitherto been a part of the responsibility of the Correspondence Unit of the Executive Office of the Secretary-General, are now transferred to the Department of Public Information.

By direction of the Secretary-General

(agd) J.B. HUTSON

J.B. MUTSON Assistant Secretary-General Department of Administrative and Financial Services